                                     Meeting Minutes

                                     August 12, 2008

Attendance Members




















Paul Finkenbinder, Bob Rhoades, Dave Mills, Barb Zeigler






































Attendance Others: 


Diane Dahlin, Joyce Swain, Ron Swain, Darrin Foster, Joe McNaughton Jr. 













Bob Foltz, Bob Hines, Jim Fuller










The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM by Paul 




Bob made a motion to approve the July minutes Barb seconded, All were in favor. 




















Correspondence:













The WTPC received a letter from the PCPC recommending the Supervisors pass the proposed ordinance. One of their questions was on our Park & Rec. Plan 
 It was reportedly sent on July 29, 2008 The letter the PCPC sent was dated July 21, 2008 












The PCPC also had several comments for us to consider. Since this was the first time any of us had looked at this, we decided to table any comments until all of us had some time to look at everything. 



















































OTHER Action: 













Darrin Foster from LJH brought the Hoveter plan showing the lot split, All of proposed Lot # 2 will be in Wheatfield Twp.


Jim Fuller stated that The Hoveter Foundation wants to use the existing ROW to access the residual lot. He also feels we do not have to have this reviewed by the Twp. Engineer. 












           Les Nace also had a ROW comment and recommends having a 30’ ROW to deter future development on the Residual Tract.

           The WTPC also was asked to review the Football Plan and to sign it. Barb made a motion Bob seconded, All were in favor of signing the plan.    



















































Visitors Comments: 
         Diane Dahlin: Accused the WTPC of yelling at her. She also referred  to the Sunshine Law stating we were withholding information. 


























Joyce Swain: Asked why The PCPC had comments about the ordinance.













Joe McNaughton Jr. Questioned the 30’ ROW recommendation for the Hoveter Tract. He stated the Twp. Should set a precedence and abide by it for a 50’ ROW. 
He also asked if the County had reviewed the ordinance and questioned the dates.





































































Adjournment TIME 

        A motion by was made @ 7:58 PM by Bob to adjourn, Barb seconded, All were in favor.

        Respectively Submitted,

David Mills

